
From: Randy Erdmann [mailto:RErdmann@citizensros.com]  

Sent: Wednesday, October 23, 2013 2:54 PM 
To: Director - FASB 

Subject: Allowance for Loan Loss 

 
Another change that is worthless.  Make things simple.  Require a percent of loans, such as 1.25% for all 
banks and let us quit wasting time and money to meet requirements. 
 

 
Randy Erdmann 
Chief Financial Officer & Sr VP 
PO Box 160 
Roseau, MN  56751 
218-463-2135 

 

Confidentiality Note:  The information contained in this email (and any document, which 
may be attached) is for the exclusive use of the addressee and may contain confidential 
and privileged information, which cannot be disclosed.  If the recipient of this email is 
not the addressee, such recipient is strictly prohibited from reading , photocopying, 
distributing, or otherwise using this email or its contents in any way. 
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